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Dear Miss Monkhouse,

Thank you very much for your letter of February 8th
containing the resolutlons passed by your councll.

With reference to n® 1 we will do our utmost to
carry thls out. In the past when we have known a can=-
didate had very little knowledge of the language or
lacked experience, we have tried to get her over earlier,
but our difficulty has been to always discover this.

I am afraid out of a group of 20 - 24 we shall always
have to count upon two or three who do not gquite come up
to our standards.

With regard to n°® 2 this recommendation of your

| council will be brought before the Executive Committee,

which meets in March, with a recommendation from the
Secretary General that it be approved. While we can
say nothing more definite than this at the moment, Nr.
Kittredge feels that it will no doubt be approved.

I am very glad to know that the whole question of
the future of the International Courses will come up for
consideration during the coming year, and a dscision
arrived at as to whether they are to be continued and on
what financial basis. As a preliminary step, I wonder
if the Principal could spare the time to have a talk
with Sir Arthur Stanley on the whole question. He 1is
"papporteur" on nursing questions to the Executive Com-
mlttee, and I think it would be interesting and helpful
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to him to know the Principal's point of view.

I hope Bedford has escaped the influenza epidemic
which seems to be everywherejust now.

With my very kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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L E
Maynard L. Carter,
Chief, Nursing Division.



